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Welcome back to school for the summer term! 

We hope that you all had a wonderful break and 

are enjoying the glorious weather. 

We began the term with a memorable visit to the 

theatre to see The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe in York. We took nearly 100 children and 

they behaved impeccably throughout the whole 

day.  

 

 

 

Free Breakfast Club  

 

The club had got off to a flying start with 

approximately 30 children attending. The children 

who come have breakfast and play with their 

friends whilst also having a quieter start to the day. 

It is open from 8.30 am but please remember to 

book in. Thank you. 

 

 

Dental Programme  

The dental programme has started well and the 

children are becoming more and more proficient. 

This is a supervised brushing programme that 

works alongside local dental practices within 

primary schools to provide FREE, long-term, 

sustainable solutions for participating schools, of 

which we are one, to improve children’s oral 

health. The children ‘dry brush’ their teeth for 2 

minutes to the theme from ‘Mission Impossible,’ 

leaving a wonderful minty aroma lingering around 

school.  

Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

 
 

With the warmer 

weather, please 

remember to send 

your child in with a 

hat and apply 

sunscreen before they come to school. The 

children are encouraged to make use of the shade 

on site and often do! 

  

 



 

Working with families. 

 
We are really strengthening our links with families 

and it has been lovely to see so many more of you 

coming into school and sharing time with your 

children. Here are some of the ways in which we 

support regular visits into school, including the 

traditional summer term events: 

 

 Sharing books in Year 1 

 Fortnightly family shared lunch 

 Picnics – VE day and the Great Get 

Together 

 Sports days 

 Rocksteady performances 

 KS2 performance 

 

There really is something for everyone and we 

hope that the wide range of opportunities gives 

you all a chance to share play and learning with 

your child in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Keep looking for updates! 

5th May - May Bank Holiday 

8th May – VE Day family picnic 

w/b 12th May – SATS week for Year 6 children 

20th May – Years 3 and 4 visit York 

20th May – Year 5 family lunch 

22nd May Reducing, Recycling, Reusing, and 

Recovery 

23rd May – break up for half term 

3rd June – Year 6 family lunch 

9th – 11th June Year 4 Carlton Lodge 

20th June – Great Get Together Picnic 

24th June – KS1 and 2 Sports days 

25th June – Early Years Sports 

30th June – Transition day for whole school 

7th July – KS2 Evening performance 

8th July – KS2 matinee performance 

               KS2 evening performance 

15th July – Annual reports sent out to families 

16th July – Superteams 

18th July – Break up for the summer 

 

 


